
LOUISIANA STATE BOARD OF NURSING 
EDUCATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

JULY 21, 2009 
 

NOTICE 
 

The Education Committee will meet on July 21, 2009 beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the 
offices of the Louisiana State Board of Nursing, 17373 Perkins Road, Baton Rouge, LA 
70810 
 

 AGENDA 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

2. Roll Call 
 

3. Approval of Minutes of April 21, 2009 
        
 4.         Old Business 
 4.1 Request from Louisiana College for Accelerated BSN (ABSN) program 
       4.2 Request from Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center School  
  of Nursing Related to Faculty Qualifications           

 
5.         New Business 

 5.1  Glenwood Regional Medical Center Application for Continuing                     
Education Providership Re-Approval 

 5.2  Southwest Medical Center Application for Continuing Education   
        Providership Re-Approval 
 5.3  Fletcher Technical Community College Curriculum Revisions 
 

6. FYI 
Dr. Barbara Moffett was appointed Interim Dean at Southeastern Louisiana 

University School of Nursing, effective July 1, 2009 following the June 
30, 2009 retirement of Dr. Donnie Booth.      

Ms. Suzanne Dunbar was appointed Acting Nursing Program Head at LSU-
Eunice Division of Nursing effective July 1, 2009 following the June 30, 
2009 retirement of Ms. Theresa de Bêche-Thibodeaux.  

Dr. Elaine Vallette has been appointed Dean of the Division of Nursing and 
Allied Health at Baton Rouge Community College.  In addition, Ms. 
Malinda Carmouche has been named chair of the Department of Nursing. 

Dr. Jacqueline Hill, BSN Chair at Southern University, School of Nursing has 
received the Legacy of Caring Award from the Association of Nurses 
Working for Our Patients, Inc. 

 
7.        Adjournment   


